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Louisville Business First published the article “GUEST COMMENT: Encouraging a Culture of Civility

and Empathy at Work” by Thomas Birchfield, the managing partner of the Louisville office. In this

article, Tom explains how “A civil and empathetic workforce would undeniably enhance the bottom

line and go a long way towards making our workplaces better for everyone.”

To read the full article, visit Louisville Business First.  (subscription required)
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